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We all Shine! 
Take a look at this week’s        

superstars, who were awarded 
certificates in assembly. 

Congratulations! 

TELL A GOOD TALE 
 

 

 

For  letting 
me join in 
his game 

SHOUT OUTS 
Each week children can nominate each 

other for a ‘shout out’ for displaying our 
core values. 

Well done: 

Amir, Roihanna, Al, Adriya, Tnok, Eloida, 
Sky, Renaya, and Sheerin 

READING RAFFLE 

Congratulations to 
Samuel for winning 

our raffle this week. 

Enjoy your book! 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the Year 6 Parents 
who came along to our Workshop on     
Thursday to find out more about the 

Year 6 tests and assessments.  

If you were not able to attend please 
speak to Mr Kinneir for more             

information.  

Spring Fair 

As you know we will be holding our Spring Fair 
on Tuesday 31st March.  

Each class will have a stall and will be aiming 
to make as much profit as possible. 

The Nursery will be having a tombola and are 
looking for donations of prizes for their stall, 
so if you have any suitable items, please send 

them in! 

Please look out for more requests for         
donations over the next few weeks! 

Many thanks!   

 

 

What would the world be 
like without a sense of 

smell?  

LATEST NHS ADVICE FOR CORONA  
VIRUS 

Stay at home if you have coronavirus symp-
toms 

Stay at home for 7 days if you have  

either: 

a high temperature (above 37.5) 

a new, continuous cough 

 

Do not go to a GP surgery, pharmacy or  
hospital. 

Telephone school to inform us of the        
absence.  
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Key Dates  

Spring Term 

Tuesday 31st March-Spring Fair 

 

TERM DATES 2019-20 : 

Spring Term:  

Tuesday 7th January– Friday 14th February  

HALF TERM: 17th– 21st February  

Monday 24th February– Friday 3rd April  

Summer Term:  

Tuesday 21st April– Friday 22nd May  

HALF TERM: 25th—29th May  

Monday 1st June– Friday 17th July  

 

ATTENDANCE  

Our whole school target for attendance is 
96%,  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Green Class (Y4) for the 
best attendance last week! 

Year 1 93.9% 

Year 2 97.3% 

Year 3 97.6% 

Year 4 98.3% 

Year 4/5 95.3% 

Year 5 93.2% 

Year 6 95.4% 

 

Parent Workshops this Half Term 

9am-9:45am 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Trips, Visits and Swimming 

At the moment the Department of          
Education advises that school visits and 

trips should carry on as normal. 

They also advised us that swimming is 
not a high risk activity, that children 

should continue to take part in         
curriculum activities. In fact the    
chlorine in the pool should kill any      

viruses.  

Of course we will continue to follow all 
the updates and let you know any   

changes to the guidance.  

This week  Green and Turquoise Class 
went to Tate Britain, as a follow up to 

their Year 3 project last year.  

 

 

Date Workshop Led By 

18.3.20 Crafts 

 

Miss Shanaz 

25.3.20 Year 1    
Phonics 

 

Miss Mulhern 

E-safety 

 

Each week we will be sharing an internet 
safety guide with you. This week it is 

about ‘Fortnite Battle Royale’. See the 
information on the final page.  




